
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Northwest San Pedro Neighborhood Council 
Name: Melanie Labrecque 
Phone Number: (310) 561-3578 
Email: melanie.labrecque@yahoo.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(13) Nay(0) Abstain(3) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 01/11/2021 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 01/21/2021 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 19-0742 
Agenda Date: 01/11/2021 
Item Number: 10E1 
Summary: The purpose of detention centers is to help and rehabilitate juveniles, and protect the
community. Various studies and public testimony have documented the inadequate access to legal,
medical, and mental health care resulting in physical and emotional trauma and other long-term
effects of private sector detention centers. Private sector centers are for-profit businesses whose
purpose is to maximize profits for its shareholders. Their goals are different and incompatible with
rehabilitation. When it comes to incarcerating people, giving this responsibility to for-profit
businesses is a bad idea. Therefore NWSPNC supports the draft ordinance and urges its quick
approval. 
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